
                                   TOWN OF HANNIBAL 

                                     PLANNING BOARD 

                                         APRIL 2, 2020 

 

 

The Planning Board meeting of April 2, 2020 was cancelled due to the 

CORONAVIRUS COVID-19. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Donna Whitcomb  


